
 

   

NORTH SHORE CORVETTE CLUB’S 

K1 Speed Go Karting Event #2 
Tuesday, February 25, 2020 

Despite the threat of severe weather, the showing of members and  friends 

really made this event special. We did 3 races, all with one group of racers.  

There were a mix of drivers all running together.  Experienced  racers like 

Bob Goldberg and Larry Stein, first and second place respectively in the 

first and last race, battled with novice Susan Rabins, in her first go kart 

race. I gave her kudos, she did very well.  I think she liked it. In the second 

race, Bob and Larry swapped places  for first and second. 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   (Continued on next page.) 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!Apy4NQuilIMwgekYPu_Wzdfkq9wHWw?e=8CGiqt
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NORTH SHORE CORVETTE CLUB’S 

K1 Speed Go Karting Event #2 
Tuesday, February 25, 2020 

As usual  the racers had their fans up in the sky box cheering them on. 

There were 9 racers in the first race, 8 racers in the second and 6 in the 

third and final race. There will be one more go karting event in March, on 

Monday the 23rd, at 7:00PM.  

For those that are sitting on the fence about go karting, please give it a try. 

The more people we have, the greater the chance of splitting up the 

groups. K1 Speed always likes to group the same driving level people with 

each other. But, as this event proved, we can all run together and have a 

lot of fun. We always race with our members, so  you will know everybody 

on the track.  Plus, you may 

never know if you like it. 

      

   Frank Punzio 

   See all pictures. 

                                          

https://1drv.ms/u/s!Apy4NQuilIMwgehNbNepffNjQBS1WA?e=eXb3R0
https://1drv.ms/u/s!Apy4NQuilIMwgekdddHIZkVg9XlcCg?e=N4ttjD

